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Office of Nuclear Materials Safety and Safeguards
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

OPPORTUNITY TO COMMENT ON A PROPOSAL TO LIMIT THE NUMBER OF
SPECIAL MANAGEMENT REVIEW BOARD MEETINGS (STC-18-024)

Dear Ms. Modes:

The Organization of Agreement States (OAS) Executive Board (Board) reviewed the above
document and agrees with the US Nuclear Regulatory Commission proposal to reduce the
number of Management Review Board periodic meetings unless the program meet one of the
criteria as outlined in the April 5, 2018 letter.

We appreciate the chance to comment on this subject, and stand ready to answer any questions
you may have.

Sincerely,
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David Turberville

OAS Chair

Office of Radiation Control

Alabama Department of Public Health
The RSA Tower, Suite 1250

P. O. Box 303017

Montgomery, AL 36130
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